
PREMIER 
BODY ARMOR 

July 9, 2024 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is prepared exclusively for the Gaston County Sheriff's Office in Gastonia, North 
Carolina. 

Premier Body Armor LLC, operating principally out of its Headquarters in Gastonia, NC is 
the manufacturer of its Premier Body Armor branded products and the only entity able to 
offer Premier Body Armor branded products for this request. The Gaston County Sheriff's 
Office has previously procured a limited quantity of vests from Premier Body Armor and 
under this new request Premier Body Armor will be providing additional vests of the same 
model and protection level. 

Premier Body Armor provides industry-leading, quality armor solutions for Law 
Enforcement Agencies throughout the southeast and is pleased at the opportunity to 
manufacture armor for the Gaston County Sheriff's Office also. 

Premier Body Armor is appreciative of your consideration of its products. 

s~= 
Alex Stewart 

Alex.stewart@premierbodyarmor.com 
President - Premier Body Armor 

575 Separk Circle 
Gastonia, NC 28054 

www orenuerbodyarmor com 
Made in USA 
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